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July 23,1963

Miss
Laura Gilpin 
Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico 

Dear Miss Gilpin

Naturally we are very disappointed not to be doing your 
book, but we are happy for you that it is going to be 
done in the format you originally planned with color 
plates.

I do hope someday we’ll be able to do a book together.

Sincerely yours,

&
Ward Ritchie '
The Ward Ritchie Press


